
 

 

6.6.2025  

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

The last half term of the year is always a busy yet joyful one. 

 

NSPCC Childhood Day 

Thank you for supporting this worthy cause today. The children enjoyed their activities and 

learning more about the work of the NSPCC. We raised £142, thank you for your generosity. 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/ 

 

Year 5 Assembly 

On the last day before the holiday our Year 5 class treated us to an excellent assembly on the 

Catholic Social Teaching principle of “Community and Participation”. It was a timely reminder of 

how important it is to work together for the common good.  

 

Children’s Liturgy at St Wilfrid’s Church 

Each week on Sunday at the 9:15am Mass at St Wilfrid’s Church there is a Children’s Liturgy group. 

Bring your child along, they will be most welcome. 

https://www.stjohnvianney.co.uk/mass-times/   

 

Pirate Day 

On Wednesday, our Reception class had a fantastic day being pirates. In the morning they had 

workshops with our Pirate visitor. In the afternoon the children played with their pirate splash ship 

and ‘beach.’ They also had a treasure hunt and Mrs Cooper came in with her squeeze box to 

play sea shanties. 

 

First Holy Communion 

Please keep our Y4 children in your prayers as they make their First Holy Communion tomorrow. 

 

Pentecost Mass 

Fr Paul is coming into school to celebrate the Feast of Pentecost on Monday, 9th June. It will be a 

beautiful celebration for the birthday of the church. Everyone is welcome, school Masses are very 

special occasions. Please join us for a 9:15am start. 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/
https://www.stjohnvianney.co.uk/mass-times/


 

Sport’s Day 

Advance notice that Sport’s Day will be on Wednesday morning, the 9th July, weather permitting. 

 

St Nicholas Minibus 

Thanks to St Nicholas High School we were able to take our Year 4 children to St Wilfrid’s church on 

Wednesday for a final practice ahead of their First Holy Communion tomorrow. 

 

Have a wonderful weekend. 

God Bless, 

Justine McEniff, Headteacher 

 
 

 

"I have come that they may have life, and have it to the full." John 10:10 

 

 

 

 


